
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ETHERIDGE SHIRE COUNCIL WISHES TO  
ADVISE 

 

That Round 2 of the RADF Community 
Funding will open for applications on  

19th December 2024 
 
 

Up to $15,000.00 is available for Arts & Cultural Activities 
within Etheridge Shire.  

 

Application forms are available on Council’s website or contact 
Council’s office for more information – 

www.etheridge.qld.gov.au 
 

Closing date for applications is 7th March 2025. 
 
 
 

 Please contact  
Renee Bester, Director of Corporate Services on  

PH: (07) 4079 9090 or Email: renee.bester@etheridge.qld.gov.au 
For application forms or for further information or assistance.  

 
 
 
 

Mark Watt 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


